
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INTRODUCING THE MEADOWBROOK INFECTIOUS DISEASE TEAM  

 

With the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic 
Meadowbrook recognizes the importance of patient 

safety and combatting infection. With the 
everchanging Illinois Department of Public Health 

regulations and developing research, we are 
committed to providing our patients with clinical 

excellence.  

Meadowbrook is proud to introduce our Infectious 
Disease team who has been at our side since the 

beginning of the pandemic. Dr. Kiran Dhillon from ID 
Associates and her three nurse practitioner’s visit our 
Meadowbrook locations weekly to ensure that we 
are meeting all CDC, IDPH and county healthcare 

mandates with the ultimate goal of keeping our 
patients, family members and our staff safe. 

 


